## COTTAGES AT SAVANNAH ROW HOA

## NEWSLETTER





We would like to remind everyone to please refrain from parking in the street as that causes a congestion with passing traffic & the space for Emergency Vehicles & school buses to pass through.



## STREET LIGHT OUTAGES

If there is a streetlight out in front of your house, please report it to your electricity provider, Demco, by calling them at their local office or going to their website to fill out an outage report at https://www.demco.org/member-services/reportoutage. Please consider making a report the next time you see a streetlight outage.

## WWW.COTTAGESATSAVANNAHROW.COM

A reminder that your HOA assessments are coming up due on January 1st, 2024. They are due quarterly & are \$125 for all Owners. Dues are owed throughout the year on Jan, April, July & October 1st. Please ensure that payments are sent in time to meet the deadline. Assessments are considered late if not paid within 30 days. Thank you!

